July 2006 Minutes

The club meeting was held on May 20th at the American Legion Post in North Judson. 

We had 16 members present.

Discussion centered on Bass Lake Festival.  There will be a Skywarn/SCARC booth.  Time to be there is 9:00 until 6:00.  The location will be the Bass Lake Beach near the bathroom, right inside the gate area.

Parking near the beach will be $2.00, but you can park near the old Fire House and ride the tram down to the beach for free.

Some individuals will be in the parade as the lead car, a car in the middle and one at the end.  Those individuals need to be there at 12:00 noon to set up.

Discussion was held on the upcoming NIMS 700 class to be held in Winamac.  Registration is required at least one week prior to the August 2-3 class dates.  Contact Gary for an application if interested.

John explained that the noise problem in Knox has reached the Headquarters of ARRL and we may be getting some assistance from them.  At least one county official is willing to work with us because he realizes that it is a Part 15 violation. A big area is the railroad track out in the industrial park area.  Mathew said that the entire corner area of highway 35 and 8 is a loud noise zone.

Levi presented information about his trip back east and the observatory they visited.  If possible, he may show the DVD about the observatory.

It was mentioned by some that they would like to move the meeting back to 7:00 pm.  So a vote was held to do so and only 3 voted to oppose the change back.  

Therefore, the meeting time will move back to 7:00 pm starting in August.  For now the meeting is in the same location.

Next meeting is August 17th.  7:00 pm

Meeting adjourned at 9:15

